ANZOS International Day of Light Event Support Application
Financial support for student chapters to organize and run an event to celebrate the UNESCO International Day of Light (16th May)

The UNESCO international day of light is celebrated on the 16th May each year and is a great chance to showcase the many wonderful aspects of light with our wider communities. Students involved in past events have enjoyed sharing their passion for light with the wider public. 

Australian New Zealand Optical Society (ANZOS) would like to provide financial support to student chapters to enable them to run an event near the 16th May 2024. Different event formats are welcomed, examples of past events include interactive hands-on experiments and public lectures. In general, an event date within the month of May is preferred with events close to or on the 16th of May strongly encouraged. 

Support available: $200 of support per student chapter, or $500 for a combined two-chapter event.

Submission process: Complete the below ½ page form and submit to ANZOS by the 19th April 2024. The outcome will be announced by the 24th April. 

After the event the successful chapters will be required to provide a short article (250 words) including at least one photo from the event for ANZOS news.


	Student chapter(s) involved and key contacts (including emails)
	



	Proposed event title
	

	Proposed event date
	

	Proposed event venue
	

	Description of proposed event (limit 200 words)
	










	Who would be invited? How accessible is this event to the public?
	

	How many people would you expect to attend?
	

	How would this financial contribution help you run this event and how would it be used?
	



